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New Elections to the Foundation Board 

Term of office from 1 July 2022 – 30 June 2025 

Election results Geneva 
 

 

Glattbrugg, 3 June 2022 

 

Dear eligible voter, 

 

After termination of the ballot in the Geneva district, we are pleased to announce that Mrs Char-

lotte Bruttomesso has been elected as an employee representative on the Foundation Board. 

Out of 185 votes cast, she received 113 votes, while Mr. Georg Hassler received 72 votes. 

 

We congratulate Mrs Charlotte Bruttomesso on her election and look forward to a constructive 

cooperation with her. We also thank Mr Hassler for his willingness to stand for election. We 

wish them both all the best in the future. 

 

Kind regards, 

Personalvorsorge Swissport 

 
Roland Etter Patrick Achermann 

Chairman Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
With these few lines, I would like to thank you most sincerely for the trust you have placed in 
me, during this election. I am very pleased to be able to represent you on the Foundation 
Board of our pension fund. 
As a female member, I would like to work for everyone, promote good pension benefits and 
ensure that everyone is better informed about pension conditions.  
 
Kindest regards, 
Charlotte 
 


